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TAKE NOTE  

February 18, 2016 

Student re-enrollment for the  

2016-2017 school year 
 

¶ Re-enrollment for the 2016-17 

school year is under way! 

¶ The financial aid online application 

process (FAST) is open until Feb. 

19th.    

¶ The FAST application icon is  

 located on the home page of Hillôs 

 website under Helpful Links.  

¶ If you have any questions about  

 financial aid, please contact Vickie 

 Ralph. 

Lunch Order Forms for 

March were attached to 

last weekõs Take Note!  

Please return to the Front 

Desk by Friday, February 26th.  

Ski Club Mini -Olympics 
 

Many thanks to Pan Benefield and her helpers for their work organizing another successful 
Ski Club season. Mini Olympics turned out to be a great day! Skiers and snowboarders 
demonstrated how much they had learned.  

 

Congratulations  to all ski and snow board racers and to the following students:  
  
 Fastest Overall Skier: Sam Cooper Fastest Girl Snow Boarder: Lucy Cooper 
 Fastest Girl Skier:  Meara Wilson Fastest Boy Snow Boarder: Henry Scott 

2016 Talent  Show  
Tomorrow, Friday, Feb. 19 

1:30-3:00 pm 



 Coming up at Hill:  

 
 

Fri., Feb. 19  The Hill School Talent Show, 1:30 - 3:00 pm. 
  Student Faculty Basketball Game, 5:00 - 7:00 pm. 
 

Fri., Feb. 26  Grade 3 Play at 11:00 am and at 7:00 pm in the Performing Arts Center.  
   

Wed., Mar. 2  Grades 6 ï 8 Gymnastics Assembly at 11:00 am in the Gym. 
 

Fri., Mar. 4  Grades 2 & 3 Gymnastics Assembly at 8:45 am in the Gym. 
 

Wed. - Fri., Mar. 9 - 11 Cultural Study Program (Peru) 

LOST  &  FOUND 
Outside of the Theatre.  

Help each item find its owner.  
On Friday, February 19, all remaining 
items will be donated to local charities.  

ART ROOM SEEKING: The art room is looking for scraps of colorful fabric for a culture study project. Please drop off at art room or 
front desk. Small pieces are fine. Thank you!  
ððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððð 

SCIENCE DEPARTMENT SEEKING: Several large old speakers (bass) for science experiments.  Please contact Paul Haefner, 

phaefner@thehillschool.org. 

ððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððð 

MISSING: If you picked up an extra pair of adult black ski mittens at from the tables at Bryce by accident please text Jennifer at  

703. 568 9649 thank you!   

March 4, 2015 







 

HAVE AN IDEA?  

NEED ONE?  

 
Did you realize there are only 

30 DAYS left to donate to this 

year’s Auction?   

 

Hopefully, you just received your Acquisition form in 

the mail, but were you aware that the Acquisition  

Deadline is on March 11th?  
 

The Auction office has many ideas of items to  

donate or purchase groups to join. 

We would love to hear your ideas or have you  

participate in one of ours.  
 

Please stop by and talk to us! 
 

We hope for 100% parent participation.    

We know EVERYONE has a way to support the  

Auction whether it be BIG or small!  
 

COME HAVE A TOAST WITH US IN 

THE BIERGARTEN! 
 

PROST!  


